
Email: Ivanpah-Control Project EIR Team 

 
From: Cathreen Richards <crichards@inyocounty.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 2:26 PM 

To: Susan Lee <Slee@aspeneg.com> 

Subject: RE: CPUC Ivanpah-Control Project 

 

This email was abridged to show only content related to Ivanpah-Control project comments. 

 

Hi Susan, 

 

Our scoping comments include: 

 

Paint or use other methods to minimize the visual impacts from the power poles 

especially in areas with iconic views. 

 

The County has limitations on the amount of electrical conveyance through the 

Owens Valley, if there is any increase in conveyance capacity from the upgrades 

it needs to meet the requirements set forth in the County’s General Plan. 

 

Cathreen 
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